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 ETAS  (Electronics  and  Telecommunication  Association  of  Students)  had 
 arranged  a  workshop  on  Core  Java  (J2EE)  in  Class  Room-11  of  the  Electronics  and 
 Telecommunication  Department  on  25  March  2022  at  4pm.  Our  respected  Head  of 
 Department  Dr.  P.  R  .  Deshmukh  Sir  addressed  the  students  in  the  valuable 
 presences  of  Radhika  R.  Harne  mam  (ETAS  Faculty  In-charge),  This  workshop  was 
 arranged  especially  for  the  first  and  second  year  students,  to  enhance  their 
 understanding  about  the  programming  languages  and  the  concepts  behind  them  at 
 very initial level. 

 This  workshop  was  conducted  by  Rohit  R.  Keole  from  Extc  3  rd  year.  He 
 covered following under this workshop - 

 ●  About Programming 
 ●  What JAVA J2EE is All About 
 ●  How JAVA improves itself in past years 
 ●  Evolution due to JAVA 
 ●  IDEs 
 ●  OOPs Concepts 

 and  various  other  things  related  to  the  course.  There  was  a  huge  response  from 
 both  the  years,  they  interacted  with  Rohit  during  the  entire  course  duration  by 
 asking various questions related to the JAVA. 
 At  the  time  of  conclusion  Rohit  proposed  the  gratitude  towards  Head  of 
 Department  Dr.  P.  R  .  Deshmukh  Sir  and  Radhika  R.  Harne  mam  (ETAS  Faculty 
 In-charge),  3  rd  year  ETAS  Convenor  Sarthak  L.  Khandagale  and  the  students 
 present over there for their support. 
 Below  are  some  Moments  of  workshop  that  had  been  captured  at  that  time  by 
 ETAS Social Media Committee member Prathamesh Bhonkhade from Extc 3  rd  year. 
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